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In the late 20th Century, many mathematics teachers shared a shift in primary objective from "reproducing our own
kind” to "mathematical understanding for all”. Educational research conducted around the world told us (if we were
paying attention) what changes in classroom practice would be necessary if we were to achieve that objective. For many
reasons, not the least of which is inertia, those changes have not been implemented widely at the collegiate level, so
"mathematical understanding for all” has necessarily become a vision for the 21st Century. In this talk, I will survey
briefly what we know about the art of changing students’ brains positively for mathematical understanding. (Received
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